
Year 2 Newsletter 23 
   Friday 14th March 2025 

Dear Parent/Carers, 
 
Our spellings for Monday’s quiz are: 

 
In English this week, we have continued our work based on the story ‘Traction Man’ and 
we have written our own version of a new story set at a beach. We have planned our 
problem in the story and how this will be solved using drawings and key vocabulary. Ask 
your child how is Traction Man going to save the day and we are sure you will hear some 
exciting responses.  
 
In Maths, we have learnt what a fraction is: a part of a whole. We have looked at fractions 
of shapes and patterns. The children now know that the top number in a fraction is called 
the numerator which tells us how many parts we have, and the bottom number is the 
denominator which tells us how many parts the whole is divided into. So far, we have looked 
at halves, quarters and thirds. Below are some examples: 

 
      
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Congratulations to Florence (2S), Xavier (2S), Siena (2B) and Freddie H 
(2B) who were elected as our new Year 2 school council representatives. 
Thank you to the previous school council members who have served so 
brilliantly during their time “in office”.  
 
Just another reminder about making sure that all clothes are clearly 
labelled. After swimming and PE, it is difficult for us to see who has misplaced their 
clothing when it hasn’t been labelled so please could we ask that you double check your 
child’s uniform. Thank you for supporting us with this.  
 
Please note – the visit to ROKT is taking place on Friday 28 March. Please can consent & 
payment be given by Fri 21 March. Thank you. 
 
Thank you for your continued support, 
Miss Stephenson, Mr Bale and the Year 2 Team 


